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Jane Tucker

From: Longridge Town Council <longridgetc@gmail.com>

Sent: 17 March 2015 16:26

To: planning

Cc: 'Longridge Town Council'

Subject: Comments on planning applications from Longridge Town Council

Longridge Town Council would like to comment as follows: 

 

3/2015/0149  Conversion of redundant barn to form single four bedroom dwelling at 17 Dilworth Lane Longridge 

PR3  3SU 

LTC:  No objections in principle but prior to any building works being commenced LTC would request that a time 

limited traffic plan to allow the flow of traffic in all directions including Higher Road and Calfcote Lane be 

implemented. 

3/2015/0086  Replacement groundkeepers store and scoreboard  at Longridge Cricket Club Chipping Road Longridge 

PR3  2NB 

LTC:  No objections 

3/2015/0132  Proposed single storey side extension to kitchen  at 2 Spinney Croft  Longridge  PR3  3HQ 

LTC:   No objections providing sympathetic materials are used and neighbours have been consulted. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lesley Lunc 

Clerk to the Council 


